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October 2, 2024 
 
 
Mr. Graham Steele, 
Nunavut Information and Privacy Commissioner 
Admin@atipp-nu.ca 
 
 
Re: Review Report 24-271-RR 
GN file: 1029-20-2425NAC0176 
NUIPC file: 24-173 
 
 
Dear Mr. Steele, 
 
I have received the ATIPP Review Report named above, containing your findings and 
recommendation to transfer this file within the Government of Nunavut.   
 
I accept your recommendation to formally transfer the request to the Department of Finance. 
My officials will send the required correspondence to the applicant and the department, thus 
concluding the responsibility of Nunavut Arctic College in the matter of this Review Report 24-
271-RR. 
 
I thank you for your ongoing commitment to transparency and process around accessing 
government information and protecting personal privacy in Nunavut. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Honourable Margaret Nakashuk 
Minister responsible for Nunavut Arctic College 
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